
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Prince William Award 

 

Tuesday 9th July 1.45pm – 3.00pm  
 

Tuesday 18th June 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware your child has been involved in the Prince William Award every Friday 
morning this academic year to help build their character, resilience and confidence. We 
would now like to invite you and other relatives along to join in with the event they are 
holding on Tuesday 9th July, from 1.45 until 3.00pm. This will be a great opportunity for you 
and  your child to take part in various different sporting events together. Entry will be via 
the main gate on Westfield Road. 
 
On this day we would advise wearing sensible footwear as this will be taking place on our 
school playing field. We will also be raising funds for Soccer Aid so if you have any loose 
change please feel free to bring this along with you on the day if you wish. 
 
We please ask that once the event has finished you wait in at your regular collection point 
on the playground to collect your child.  
 
If you would like to attend the event please complete the below permission slip informing 
us how many family and friends will be attending on the day. Please ensure this is handed 
in to your class teacher by no later than Monday 1st July.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr J Williams 
Headteacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Prince William Award 
 

Tuesday 9th July 1.45pm – 3.00pm 

I would like to join my child ………………………………………………………… in class …………………. with 
the Prince William Award event on Tuesday 9th July. 

Please indicate how many people will be attending …………………………… 

Signed …………………………………..……………………………………………………………………  Parent/Carer 

Please Print Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………… 


